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Options for Future Express Lane Corridors in Orange County

The Orange County Transportation Authority 2018 Long-Range Transportation Plan’s Short-Term
Action Plan recommended an Express Lanes Network Study to identify planning and policy positions
in response to an initiative by the California Department of Transportation to implement express lanes
in Orange County. In May 2019, staff initiated this study, and a status report has been prepared.

Direct staff to return in spring 2020 with draft recommendations on a preferred approach to
implementation of express lanes.

Orange County Transportation Authority Page 1 of 1 Printed on 4/2/2024

powered by Legistar™


http://www.legistar.com/

